BEAUFORT l]OLlCE DEPARTMENT Dale McDorman
1901 BOUNDARY STREET Chief of Palice
Suite 102
BEAUFORT, SC 29902

June 14, 2023

I am writing this letter to follow-up regarding our phone call that we had on
March 3, 2023, regarding City of Beaufort case 06 . I had also left you a voicemail
on March 17, 2023, regarding this case. As of June 14, 2023, 1 have not heard back from
you if you have decided to move forward or not with the case. Therefore, in
circumstances such as this, we will move forward with closing the case as,
EXCEPTIONAL CLEARANCE, VICTIM UNCOOPERATIVE. What this means is that
although a suspect has been identified, we will not be moving forward with the case since
you have not reached back to me on your intentions to pursue this case or not.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me
directly at_or via e-mail at jddowling@citvofbeaufort.org.

Thank you,

Joshua Dowling
Investigator

(843) 322-7900
FAX (843) 322-7905



